
 
 
 

From: Gil Brocanier <gbrocanier@cobourg.ca> 

Date: Mon, May 2, 2016 at 11:35 AM 

Subject: Proposed Hiring of a "Manufacturing Attraction Specialist" 

Good morning Dennis and Bill, I have held off answering for 2 reasons, the first being the CAO and I are 
working on a solution that will give us the benefits of a Manufacturing Attraction Specialist without the 
cost attached to it. Therefore I have asked the CAO to put a hold on hiring such an individual as a 
different approach looks promising. The second reason relates to my schedule as I have been extremely 
busy responding to hundreds of emails and have to look at them in order of priority. Hopefully this helps 
and I will be able to share some good news on this front in the near future. 

Gil 

Gil Brocanier 
Mayor, Town of Cobourg 
Office 905 372 4301 
Cell    289 251 5939 


